
 
 
  
  Dear Parents                                                                                                                                                                                  30th March 2017 

    

Welcome to the 2017 Winter Netball season. It is now time to register your child if they are interested in playing netball for our                        

school this year. 

  

Netball is offered to children in Years 2-6. All children who are interested in playing for the school are encouraged to register.                      

However, ​the number of teams we have will depend on the number of parents/ friends of the school who are able to coach​.  

 

This year the Future Ferns (Year 2, 3 and 4 teams) will be playing on Thursday afternoons, starting on Thursday 18​th May and                       

finishing on the 24​th August. Games will be played at Te Pai indoor and outdoor courts. The game of netball has been modified for                        

these year levels. 

  

All Year 5 and 6 teams will continue to play at Te Pai on a Saturday, starting on Saturday 6​th​ May and finishing on the 26​th​ August. 

  

All teams will have a practice day. The time and day for this will be determined by your child’s coach once the teams have been                         

organised. 

  

If your child has opted into playing for our school they must be committed to playing every game for the whole season. Please fill                        

out the form below and return to me by ​Wednesday 5​th​ April​.  Please bring the form to Room 18.  

(​NO LATE FORMS WILL BE ACCEPTED​). 
 

Every year we get an amazing group of parents that dedicate their time to school netball by taking on the role of coach. Without                        

these wonderful people, netball would not be as big or as successful as it is at Kaurilands. If you are interested in coaching a team for                          

the 2017 season please can you indicate on the form below. If you have any questions about this role I am happy to answer these. 

  

If there are any parents that are willing to support me with coordinating and organising this sport at our school this year I would love                         

to hear from you. If you have some time and a love for the game please send me an email or come and see me in Room 18. 

 

We are looking forward to an exciting and competitive season in which the children will develop both their netball skills and a love                       

for the game. 

  

Yours sincerely 

  

Erin Namajuska 

Netball Coordinator 

.​................................................................................................................................................................................................

. 
I would like to register my child to play netball for the school. 

Child’s Name:​       _______________________________________  

Year Level​     ___________                  Room:_________________ 

Date of Birth: __________________ 

My child played for Kauriland’s School last year :                                                        Yes        No 

Team Name:​ ______________________________ 

This is my child’s first playing season: Yes       No 

I am able to coach a team for the 2017 season: Yes       No 

 Parent Name:____________​                                                     ​Phone No/ Mobile:​ ___________________  

 Email address: ______________________________________​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​ 

 Parent Signature: _____________________________________  


